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Hoki mai Kākano whānau - Welcome 
back

We had a lot of fun catching the bus to Te Rauparaha Arena to 
celebrate Matariki with the ‘Matariki Interactive Experience’ at the 

end of Term 2. 

A big warm welcome to our new tamariki and whānau starting in Room 5/6. We 
look forward to getting to know you and being a part of your kura journey.

Term 3 Learning Calendar Art Te Wiki o Te Reo Māori

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS TERM

We will be celebrating Te 
Wiki o Te Reo Māori 
from 14th-21st 
September this year with 
the rest of Aotearoa. We 
look forward to 
celebrating with some 
special events this week. 
Keep an eye out for 
updates. Whakanuia te 
reo Māori! Celebrate the 
language!

Each year Titahi Bay 
School runs a Calendar Art 
fundraiser. Students 
create a beautiful piece 
of art in their class. 
Parents can then order 
calendars, cards and 
diaries with their child's 
art on the front. These 
items make excellent 
Christmas gifts for 
whānau! Details will follow 
on how you can purchase 
these.

In addition to our literacy 
and maths programmes:
Inquiry: 
Weeks 1-4; Ngāti Toa 
Weeks 5-10; What's 
beneath the Moana 
P.E: Invasion games, 
Striking and fielding.
KURA focus: Achievement
Arts focus: Printmaking
Te Reo: Taku akomanga/ 
My classroom

Dates

Lost Property 
Please label your child’s 
clothing and check the 
lost property box in Te 
Manawa if something 
goes missing. 

Room 4

We welcome Cheryl Naylor 
and Abby de Groot 
McKenzie to the Kākano 
hub. We are excited to be 
opening a new Year 1 class 
for some of our tamariki to 
transition into. Cheryl will 
be teaching 
Monday-Wednesday and 
Abby will be teaching 
Thursday-Friday.

JULY
22nd - Mihi Whakatau 
9:15am
New Entrant Cohort starts 
today

AUGUST
5th - Cook Island Language 
Week
16th - Disco 
19th - Tongan Language 
Week
26th - Mihi Whakatau 
9:15am
New Entrant Cohort starts 
today

SEPTEMBER
16-20 Te Wiki o Te Reo 
Māori language week
27th - School finishes 3pm 

A great time to arrive at school is sometime between 
8.30 and 8.45am. Please do not send children to school 

before 8.30am

Here’s what 
Edward 
Melville (Room 
5&6) had to 
say about it: 

“I loved having 
a go with the 
poi because 
they were glow 
in the dark!”


